RAYSA General Meeting – Wednesday, August 5, 2020

Palmer Park – Lignelli Pavilion

Called to order at 6:37 p.m.

Board members absent: Joe DeBerry and Leigh-Ann Scheponik

- Jim talked about Palmer Park costs and permitting (We get access rights over other organizations.)
- Coaching needs: 2 U8 girls assistants

Bee Graphix:

- Online store will be live this Friday, August 7th-September 6th.
- Mrs. C's: Week of August 24th We get 20 percent of sales excludes candy, when RAYSA is mentioned.

• COVID Update:

- Directed parents to link on website
- Kris Jaki suggested coaches get first aid kits in their "bags" with cones and hand sanitizer.
- We will send another email with the link to "Return to Play" guidelines.
- Masks in ziplock bags with names on it or in their soccer bags.

• Cash Bash:

- Still talking about how to make this happen.
- o More info. to come after discussions with Union Finley baseball
- Question asked: Can I use my credit for my other kids?
- President and Secretary will be voted on at a third meeting.

Steve Kerr (Finleyville) and Stephanie Casteel (Mononghela) were approved as members at large.

Matthew Graham and Christine Cox are running for President of RAYSA.

Leigh-Ann Scheponik for Secretary.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:09 p.m.